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Aug 30, 2020

PUC Commission
NH

Dear Commission,

As a retiree I will not be receiving a 24% increase in Social Security
benefits nor do I expect to see a 24% return on my investments. How
then should I manage such an increase in an essential service as
electricity? Dependent as we are upon this utility with little to no
other alternative, we look to the Public Utilities Commission to guide
us in these matters.

Would the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission please reject the
unrealistic Eversource (DE 19-057) residential rate increases.

Thank you for your representation

Gordon Jackson
59 Cheyenne Drive
Nashua, NH 03063

Sincerely,

Mr. Gordon Jackson
59 Cheyenne Dr
Nashua, NH 03063
(603) 533-4968
gtjackson987@gmail.com
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